
August 22, 2017 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Conectado, Inc 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to inform you that our client, Conectado, Inc. has neither customers nor any 
revenue in the state of Ohio as of July 31, 2017. Please cancel their certification effective July 
31, 2017. 

I have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to me in the 
enclosed self-addressed prepaid envelope. 

All further notices should also be mailed to the address below. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 678-436-5590, Ext. 306 or email me at asantiago@rtcteam.net. Thank you for 
your immediate attention to this matter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

A. M. Santiago RoSiignez 
Consultant for Conectado, Inc. 

Enclosures: 
Cc: Martin Tibbits 
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